Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will acknowledge your reception of Radio Station WRR,
1310 KC on January 28, 1966 at 2:35 AM, C.S.T.

Thank you very much for writing and we hope you will listen
again to WRR.

Sincerely,
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(4 dte Macor
Mrs. Billie Davis
Secretary to Managing Director

Transmitter Fair Park



